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By e-mail: Philip.Brazeau@icta ky

February 13, 2004

Mr. Philip Brazeau,

Director of Licencing and Regulation,

Information & Communications Technology Authority,
P.O. Box 2502GT, Alissta Towers,

George Town, Cayman Islands

Dear Mr. Brazeau,

On a number of occasions in the past we have informally discussed the topic of number
portability as it applies to wireline telephone networks. As you are no doubt aware,
telecommunications carriers in Canada and the United States have been required to

implement number portability for wireline networks for many years and more recently for
mobile wireless networks.

TeleCayman contends that the absence of number portability constitutes a significant
impediment to the creation of a competitive market in fixed local exchange services.
Quite simply put, most subscribers will not change carriers if they cannot retain their

original seven digit number. TeleCayman’s Nortel Succession switch will feature
number portability from the outset.

Based upon our understanding of Cable & Wireless switching network and the Ericsson

switch technology, there exists no impediment to the immediate availability of number
portability.



TeleCayman herein requests an order from the Information & Communications
Technology Authority forcing all local wireline exchange carriers to provide number
portability by June 1, 2004,

Questions with regard to the aforementioned application can be directed to the
undersigned at the address above.

Yours very truly
TELECAYMAN LIMITED
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